
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 2/24/2014 10:18:05 AM 
To: Pete, Aaron (aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Declined: PG&E Gas leak optimization pilot program — Sacramento field visit by 

Denise Tyrell and Liza Malashenko (CPUC Safety & Enforcement Division) 

Aaron - let me know when in March we can reschedule this? 

Thanks 

Laura 
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